
From: Gustavo Hornos   
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 3:54 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Please do not allow “Downzoning” in Zone Study 4  
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Dear San Mateo City Council, 
 
 
We ask for your help in this matter because after reading the Staff’s suggestions and looking at the zone 
map they prepared for today’s Plan Update Meeting  they are proposing to lower our current R4 
Residential Multiple Family Dwelling High Density into a Low/Medium designation. 
 
It is clear to us that even they say otherwise they are still trying to limit and downgrade our block building 
rights while  allowing a huge increase for other properties in the same Downtown area, actually in front of 
our eyes, right in our backyard. 
 
This is happening even after the City Council and the Mayor in person clearly said that “Downzoning" was 
not fair. 
 
We are attaching a picture from our backyard where you will see how the newly approved 5 Story 
MidPeninsula Garage Building is changing completely our view and PDFs of the current San Mateo 
Zoning Plans for you to compare in order to make justice and to exercise fairness. 
 
Attached is also the PDF file with our previous letter regarding a “Request to do not lower our home land 
use zone density category” and to be considered as our comments for today’s City Council Meeting 
where you will decide about Land Use in San Mateo. 
 
Sincerely, 
Gustavo Hornos and Jesica Salomon 

, San Mateo CA 94402 (between 5th & 9th Avenue) 
 
 
























